Pi des Catala tower closed January and February
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The Pi des Catala tower (la torre des Pi des Catala) will be closed this month and next to allow
holiday time-off for staff. From March the site will be reopened to the public every Saturday
morning from ten a.m. to one midday, as was the case in October and December. According to
the CiF councillor of patrimony, Susana Labrador, «after seeing the public’s response last
summer» — when the tower was open Thursday afternoons from five to seven — «the decision
was made to extend public visiting hours into winter, with a slight change». Looking ahead,
Councillor Labrador says after the break the intention is «to reopen the tower so more people
can continue discovering this important local heritage site».

First tower with access to inside chambers

After a recent remodel, Pi des Catala became the first tower on Formentera to allow public visits
of its inner chambers. It is classified as a monument on Formentera’s list of cultural heritage
sites. Constructed between 1762 and 1763, it is one of four defence towers on the island. Until
1867 the buildings were used both for defence and — more often — as watchtowers.




